

Phio State Council Anights of Columbus

Robert F. Collins, Jr. State Deputy Robert Byers State Treasurer 565 Indian Run Road Marietta, Ohio 45750 740-373-7154 home 740-706-0044 cell Robert byers@hotmail.com

Dear Brother Knight,

I would like your help in the name of CHARITY. My name is Robert Byers, the State Treasurer for the Ohio State Council - Knights of Columbus and Chair of the 2017 Super Cash Bonanza Charity Campaign.

For over 67 years, our Charity Campaign has generated funds for various organizations and their charitable programs. I would like your help in continuing our Order's dedication in providing funds for these worthy causes. For that reason alone, I have enclosed five tickets, at \$5.00 each, for the 2017 Charity Campaign.

I would like your help by either buying or selling these very colorful tickets, from which over \$108,000.00 will be awarded. The drawing is scheduled for May 27, 2017, at the Columbus Airport Marriot, Columbus, Ohio, at approximately 9:30 a.m. The drawing take place at our state convention after the Saturday morning Memorial Mass.

Please use the enclosed envelope to return your tickets along with a check, made out to the Ohio State Council – Knights of Columbus. Your council will receive the net proceeds for each ticket sold, so that your council may use these funds for its charitable programs.

Approved by our Ohio Charity Foundation for the K of C, this approach allows you an opportunity to win some major prizes, while increasing our overall charity tickets sales. As the state treasurer, I am asking you to sell or purchase the five tickets that I have enclosed. With your participation, both the state and local councils increase their charitable contributions to various needy organizations.

REMEMBER:

Please complete the ticket stub accurately and legibly.

Make all checks payable to the Ohio State Council Knights of Columbus.

Print your name and Council number on each ticket and place the council number on lower left hand corner of the envelope.

For additional tickets, please contact PSD Gary Eckstein at gary.eckman@sbcglobal.net

or (614) 679-4238.

In closing, I would like to THANK YOU for being a member of the Knight of Columbus, and I am asking for your support with our 2017 Super Cash Bonanza Charity Campaign, "Grow Cash for Charity."

Fraternally,

Robert Byers

Robert Byers

State Treasurer and the 2017 Super Cash Bonanza Chair